
 

First Reconciliation and First Eucharist 
2025 -2026 School Year 

Congratulations! Your child will have the beautiful opportunity to receive the Sacraments of First 
Reconciliation and First Eucharist during this upcoming school year. This is a significant and joyous 
step in their faith journey, and we are so excited to walk alongside you and your child during this 
special time. 

Below are the important dates your family will need to mark on your calendar. These events are 
essential opportunities required by the Archdiocese of Atlanta and Our Lady of the Assumption (OLA) 
Parish for your child to receive these sacraments. 

Reconciliation 
Parent Retreat: Tuesday, November 11, 2025, from 7 to 8:30 pm in Moylan Hall OR 
Saturday, November 15, 2025, from 9:30 to 11:00 am in Chanel Center  
Reconciliation Service: Children and Parents: December 6, 2025, at 10:30 am in the 
Church.  

 
 First Eucharist 

Parent Retreat: Tuesday, February 3, 2026, from 7:00 to 8:30 pm in Moylan Hall, OR 
Saturday, February 7, 2026, from 9:30 to 11:00 am in Moylan Hall. 
Rehearsal:  
April 21, 2026, from 6 to 7 pm (only for the children and volunteers for the 10:30 am 
mass),  
April 23, 2026, from 6 to 7 pm (only for the children and volunteers for the 2 pm mass) 

First Eucharist Masses for second graders will be on April 25, 2026, at 10:30 a.m. or 2:00 p.m. 
Older children may choose to receive the First Eucharist at 9:00 a.m. Mass is on April 26, 2026. 

Following registration, you will receive a confirmation email with a link to a Sign-Up Genius, which 
you can use to select the mandatory parent retreat that best fits your schedule. Please note that we 
cannot offer make-up sessions, and attendance is required from at least one parent, grandparent, or 
godparent. 

At a later date, a separate Sign-Up Genius link will be provided for you to choose your child's First 
Eucharist Mass. To help ensure a meaningful and enjoyable experience for all the children and their 
families, we encourage you to register early to secure your preferred Mass time. 

OLA Parish is truly thrilled to celebrate this special time in your child's faith formation with your 
family. We eagerly look forward to guiding your family through this beautiful period of preparation 
and the joyous celebration of these Sacraments. 

Please don't hesitate to contact Elizabeth Piper, Director of Faith Formation, at epiper@olachurch.org 
with any questions. 
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